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OK WHO’S WHO:  Starting with the bloke wearing a beanie and then naming clockwise. 

 
Don McNaughton;             Murray Price;              Andre` Duijnmayer (President);   
Robert Wiseley (Treasurer);               Spencer Heald (Secretary);                   Stephen Hawley; 
Stephen O’Connor;                  Bob Hoyle;            John Baker;                Michael Doyle 
 
Each member of this team of dedicated volunteers has a designated responsibility in order to 
share the club operations workload.  NOTE: I attend these meetings as an ex-officio member 
to keep the committee informed about turning sessions, workshop requirements, membership 
matters and progress with member’s projects.   Clive 

The Hamilton Wood Turners Club COMMITTEE 

http://www.hwoodturners.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOHN BAKER used 

Tazzie Blackwood to 

experiment with 

inserting a strips of 

American Ash veneer. 

This is a first attempt 

and a probable 

launching pad for 

further experiments. 

 

 

The fancy lid with its 

intricate Dremel-tool-

made- pattern has 

been removed to 

allow a better view of 

the strips of veneer. 

Special thanks to 

Michael Doyle for 

donating several bags 

of veneered  woods 

Several members have selected their blocks of Tazzie B-wood and about to have a go at bowls with inserted 

veneers.  Then maybe a shot at inserting a soft metal such as copper plate would be the next step. 

NOTE: If you are bonding metal to wood you must have the appropriate glue. Do some research before 

attempting this work. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YES, the workshop is open tomorrow (Saturday 29th August) 

9.00   -   12 Noon 

Duty Officer: Murray Price 

 

MALCOLM DOWNEY, 

another new member, 

has made an excellent 

start to his induction 

programme by quickly 

learning the benefits of 

“rubbing the bevel” 

Goodonya Malcolm! 

DAVID ROSE used swamp kauri 

to turn his goblet featuring 

smooth flowing lines. 

The next challenge will be to turn 

a very thin-walled goblet that has 

a proportionately thin stem of 

not less than 100mm long. 

Woo Hoo!  

You can do it David. 
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The TUESDAY  CREW 

  
Last week the newsletter published photos of the Wednesday and Thursday teams so this week it’s the 
turn of the TUESDAY team. 

A capacity roll of 13 (Wayne O’Halloran and Sarah Nelson were absent this week) with each member 
engaged in a personal project ensured a busy workshop throughout the day.  

This photo was taken during the morning tea break. 

 

NOTE: The NEIL JOYNT demonstration day has been 

postponed because of Mr COVID’s interference. 

This event is now rescheduled to Saturday October 10th 
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WOW! a brand new lathe to be won 

Got your tickets yet? 

Committee member STEPHEN HAWLEY has the ticket book 

ready to help you on your winning way. 

Next week (THURSDAY) SEPTEMBER 3rd 

is the closure date for the MORTAR and 

PESTLE challenge. 

Put yours into the white box provided 
with both pieces clearly labelled. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MITCHELL has put in a 

few turning hours to 

produce this quality 

eye-catching kauri 

platter. 

Lots of care has 

resulted in a great 

finish. 

 

As a newbie turner TRAVIS’s 

enthusiasm knows no bounds.  

An excellent job here. 

Next week it’s an introduction to 

pen making. 

 

ROSS used a block of spalted ALDER 

wood  for this little beauty. 

Grain lines and fungus stains galore! 

Good one Ross 



Hamilton Woodturners Club is hosting the NAW (National Association 

of Woodworkers) Neil Joynt Tour in our workshop: 

486 Whatawhata Road, Hamilton  

On Saturday August 29th, 2020,  

10.30 am till 4.00pm.  

  

This is a Demonstrating day and all members are encouraged to come along. It 

doesn’t matter how long or short you have been turning, you are sure to pick up 

ideas and learn from a very experienced and talented Turner. 

Morning tea and BBQ lunch will be provided. Free to members of Hamilton 

Woodturners Club. $5.00 to others  

This is open to all members of our club and other wood crafting Groups in the 

Waikato and beyond. 

The cost is $40 for people who are National Association of Woodworkers (NAW) 

Members and $85 for non-members of NAW. You can join on the day - plus raffles 

and Morning Tea & lunch if not members of HWC.  

Consider becoming a member of NAW for the cost of $50.00 $25.00 (50% discount) for 

just $65.00 total get the benefits of been a member and attending the Demonstration 

day. Value!!! 

Neil will be demonstrating the following three techniques at this workshop / class 

over the course of the day. See below for further details: 

             Turning a Thin wall pot and Pyrography;  

             Turning a Lidded box with inlay.   

             Jewellery for Markets 

Who is Neil? 

Neil Joynt has been woodturning off and on for 25 years. He is a self-taught wood artist 

living in a rural location in Tokoroa New Zealand. Prior to this interest in woodcraft Neil 

always had a creative bent. In his late teens he enjoyed making jewellery, working 

copper and brass. Today Neil works as a wood turner and artist. He is deeply inspired 

by the naturally occurring patterns of wood grain and the hidden beauty within each 

piece of timber. When not creating Neil is keen to demonstrate and teach his techniques 

to all who ask.         Cheers, Murray 

Neil Joynt – wood turner and artist to visit. 

Postponed! 

(Adjusted because of Mr Covid) 

New Date 10th October 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LANCE  

 

CHARLOTTE 

 

CONAN 

Mortars and Pestles Challenge 

 ? 
Reserved spot for a  picture of your contribution 

 

All completed Mortars and Pestle projects 

must be handed in by Thursday of next week 

(3rd September) 

STEPHEN O’C 

Take care and stay safe everyone, 

See you all next week 

Clive 

 


